
 
 
 
 

Loose Change Challenge 

 
Following the great success of our previous Loose Change Challenge, FIRPS is 

pleased to announce we will be repeating the challenge for all classes from 

Reception to Year 6! 

 
Each class will be given a jar and asked to fill it with loose change of any UK 

denomination between now and the end of November. The class that manages 

to raise the most will receive a special class treat to celebrate their fundraising 

achievement.  Jars will be collected on 1st December so the winning class will be 

able to enjoy their treat before the Christmas break. 

 
The remaining funds from the jars will all go towards FIRPS funded school 

projects for all the children. 

 
So raid your money boxes, save your change, check down the back of the sofa 

and join in to raise funds for the school!  
 
 




